
Re: Regatta Oct 9

Tinka Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Mon 8/15/2022 7:54 PM

To: Philip Tavani <phil.tavani@gmail.com>;David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
The Village just purchased a new steam machine. No need to rent one!

From: Philip Tavani <phil.tavani@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 7, 2022 5:03 PM

To: David McFadden <dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov>; Tinka Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>

Subject: Regatta Oct 9
 
Mac and Tinka,
We have been working hard to have a single shell invitational regatta on the afternoon of Oct 9.
The Club approved this yesterday.
We are requesting permission to hold this event on our lake.
There will be 8 men and 8 women rowers.
We are planning to have a steam machine (Mike our Club very experienced rowing instructor is familiar with the process also used at other
Clubs).
At least 4 will be Club stored shells.
Wanted to inform and request we can go forward.
Please advise or have any questions.
Regards,
Phil


